
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Date Issued: Friday, 11 March 2022 
For Immediate Use  
 
Dear Clients of the Department, 
 
Kindly be advised that a number of services will be interrupted from 
today 11 March 2020 due to water cut-offs by Mangaung Metro 
Municipality. 
 
The Department of Police, Roads and Transport wishes to inform 
you of the closure of the following building due to the same 
challenge:  
 

 Medfontein Building  

 Anchor Building  

 Lengau Testing Station  
 
Clients will be updated on developments regarding this matter. 
 
The Department wishes to apologise for any inconveniences 
caused.  
                                                         -ENDS- 

 

ISSUED BY:  CORPORATE COMMUNICATION: 

               DEPARTMENT OF POLICE, ROADS AND TRANSPORT 

 

ENQUIRIES:   Ms. Hillary Mophethe at 0795217113 


